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I tried to use the comment VIA the site but could not get to send. 

I am a 58 year resident of the Kenai Peninsula. I have been recreating by snowmobiling for 50 of those years. My

first exposure to the Chugach Forest was in the 1970's. Like many of Alaskans I have been able to access many

of these areas only with the use of snowmobiles. My two children grew up enjoying riding snowmobiles in the

Chugach mountains, we have many fond memories of our trips to Lost Lake, Resurrection Pass, Hope, Moose

Pass, Placer, Grand View, Valdez and many more. These events helped mold my children into another

generation that loves the great Alaska outdoors and the Chugach Mountains.

I support plan B.

I encourage these areas to maintain snowmobile access without any further restrictions.

 

Thank you. Scott Davis
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